
From:                              szlenkier monika [

Sent:                               03 March 2016 12:10

To:                                   LDF

Subject:                          SA49 Crouch End proposed development

I am writing to highlight my concerns about this proposed development.

I strongly object to any destruction of the green space and trees at the corner of Lynton Road.

Any new buildings should definitely not be any higher than 4 stories and preferably lower.

Work spaces for existing business should be retained.

Monika Szlenkier

______________________________________________________________________
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